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ShaliBhadra

To.
BSE Limited

Corporate Relationship Department,
Phirozejeejeebhoy Towers,

Dalal Street, Fort,

Mumbai - 400001

Script Code: 511754 Date: 30* June, 2022

Dear Sir/Madam,
Subject: Intimation for Closure of Trading Window

We wish to inform you that, pursuant to the Company's Code of Conduct for prevention of
Insider Trading, the Trading Window for Dealing in Securities of the Company, by the
Designated Persons shall be closed from 01% July, 2022 and the same will remain closed till
48 Hours after the announcement of the audited financial results to the Stock Exchange for
the quarter ended 30* June, 2022.

Accordingly, all Designated Persons / Connected Persons of the Company have been

intimated not to trade (buy and sell) in the securities of the Company during the stated
period.

This is for information and record.

Yours faithfully,
For Shalibhadra Finance Limited

S,

Vatsal M. Dashi
Director




